
 

 

November 4, 2018 

Open Letter to Air Resources Board 

 

Dear Chairman Nichols, Boardmembers, and staff of the Air Resources Board: 

The Electric Vehicle Charging Association (EVCA) submitted comments on the Volkswagen Cycle 2 

Investment Plan for consideration at your November meetings.  In that letter, our company was 

referenced as a member of the organization, alongside criticisms of the plan.   

I write you today to inform you that our company was not aware and not involved in drafting reviewing 

the letter from EVCA, and we strongly disagree with the position taken in that letter.  There appears to 

have been a breakdown in process at EVCA, which we are investigating.  We believe members should 

have been given the opportunity to object to a letter like this.  Indeed, it appears that principally two of 

the member companies drafted this letter without input from others.   

It is important to have a clear record in this matter.  So to restate our position, I have attached the letter 

timely submitted on our behalf by Terry O’Day.  Please feel free to reach me or Terry with any questions 

you may have. 

Best regards, 

 

Frank Meza 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1719 South Grand Avenue, Santa Ana, CA 92705 


